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From: Veronica Brereton

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: EXTENSION of State of Emergency BILL - OBJECTION
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:55:10 AM

I strongly object to the Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022).

The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers.
The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data.

People and businesses need to get their lives back on track. It has been proven that lock
downs and other mandates do not work and are totally unnecessary . Covid is NOT the
public health issue that governments initially thought. This has been proven over and over
by clinical studies of the virus and treatmt of it, as well as by the data from Australia and
other countries.

It is only by letting the community take its own measures to protect their health that our
economy and society will recover.

Yours faithfully

Veronica Brereton
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